
Students will be photographed at school.

Please do not bring money to the camera as

a proof will be sent home within 2 weeks of

photo day

Sign up for notifications at

edgeimaging.ca/photoday to stay in the know

and receive updates from Edge

Review your images and purchase online

with ease!

Please do not wear green to avoid blending

into the background

Photo day is coming up soon!
what you should know

You must be photographed in order

to receive your student ID and be

featured in the yearbook!

reminder!

For any inquiries, please contact our Customer Care team at

customercare@edgeimaging.ca

Over 150
backgrounds

to choose
from online!
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